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REPORT: 

 

Committee Vote:  Favorable, 4-0 (In Favor: Council Members Taveras, Anderson-Walker, 

Glaros and Turner). 

 

The TIEE Committee convened on September 12, 2019 to consider CR-070-2019, which 
provides for the approval of the Maryland Agricultural Land Preservation Foundation (MALPF) 

Application for the Creation of One Agricultural Preservation Parcel known as the Bonnie Breeze 

Farm.  This property, consisting of 244.16 acres located in Brandywine, Maryland, is a working hay 

farm owned by Dwayne Catterton.   

 

The application was filed with MALPF in May 2019 and has received approvals from: the Prince 

George’s County Agricultural Preservation Advisory Board (June 4, 2019); the Prince George’s 

County Soil Conservation District (June 12, 2019), and the Maryland National Capital Park & 

Planning Commission Planning Board (June 28, 2019). 

 

The Committee’s discussion included comments of support from Jeanine Nutter of the Soil 

Conservation District.  After the discussion, the Committee voted favorably on CR-070-2019 by a 

vote of 4-0. 


